PINE LAKE PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION ESTABLISHED 1939

JOIN PLPNA OR RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP TODAY!

Dear Neighbor:

We are asking you to show your support for the Pine Lake Park Neighborhood Association (PLPNA) by submitting a membership form today. The PLPNA is a nonprofit organization that was first started back in 1939. The Association has continued all these years because of the efforts of 15 volunteer directors that give their time to help make this a better place to live. You can you do your part by joining the PLPNA today.

Our membership dues of \$25 a year help to support a number of fun activities that keep us together as community. Check out a few of the activities below:

- Bowling Night
- ▶ Summer Festival Concert at Stern Grove
- Neighborhood Garage Sale
- All San Francisco Concert at Davies Symphony Hall
- Annual BBQ Picnic
- Neighborhood Social at local venue
- Sunset Cruise
- Annual Dinner Meeting

We also advocate for you, as well as keep you informed about, the issues that affect our neighborhood. If and when you have questions or concerns, please email us at info@PLPNA.org.

Please support the Association by joining or renewing today.

Save the Date! - Our Annual Dinner is February 23rd!

Our membership year runs from January 1 through December 31

To join, please send this form and a check for \$25 made out to: "Pine Lake Park Neighborhood Association" to: Janet Bonilla, Membership Chair, 1957 Wawona St, San Francisco, CA 94116

Name(s)	
Address	_Phone(s)
Email*	

^{*}To be used for Association communication only, and will not be shared for any other purpose.